One of our Pledges, Rick Turney, has brought a
grppy to the House. “Tippy” is fast becoming one

us.

Rush chairman Bob Schmisseur is again preparing
us for another successful spring Rush. Last year’s Rush

was very successful, and Bob is promising more of
the same.

The passing of the semester will mark the gradua-
tion of Chuck Griesemer, Gary Lindemann, Bruce
Douglas, Ron Skupien, and Tony Eckert. We appre-
ciate the contributions they have made to Phi Kappa
und wish them the best of luck when they leave the
University of Illinois. We will miss them.

We enjoyed the visit of the Alpha Phi Pledges, and
we're looking forward to seeing them again in early
April, when Phi Kappa will again show them who the
best softball players are, If you're ever in the Cham-
paign areq, stop in and try the meals of our new couk.
She is really doing a great job.

We hope all the Crows everywhere have great
springs.

CARL ). GERMAIN




